

14 October 2020



Dear

Response - Official Information Request

I refer to your request for information received on 12 October 2020. Your request has been considered under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) and I provide the following information.

List of Elected Members, since they were elected in 2019, who have had formal complaints made about them

There have been no formal complaints made against any Horowhenua District Council Elected Member since the 2019 local body elections.

If you have any queries regarding this information please contact Lisa Slade, Group Manager – People & Culture, lisas@horowhenua.govt.nz.

Yours sincerely

David Clapperton
Chief Executive

pm Clofferto.

27 90 0 C